

Winchester Grange #74 – Mini-Letter October 12, 2010



No question about it – the Fall is here and moving right along - leaves are pretty but falling too fast. Winter will be with us before we know it. Time to set the clocks back on Oct. 30th you know – Spring ahead and Fall back.

Thank you, Sandy, for the refreshments to night – and anyone else who might have helped. Next meeting, October 26, it will be a Halloween program with refreshments by the Meles and a Country Store. Wonder how many years Craig has been "taking care of" these country stores...thanks, Craig!



Pomona meeting last night at Winchester. A report will let you know about it. Next Pomona meeting will be Nov. 8 at Whigville, 7:30.

Send a card to Sister Mary Ann Berlinski – still recuperating from a nasty case of shingles. Not much fun - Not much news for tonight - let's and such a strange disease.

Note from Angie Bolus saying how

much she enjoyed the picnic and Awards night. Good for her to be there too, with her son and daughter – been a long time that Angie has not been well. But she is determined!

In an effort to help Susan, I've been contacting those who have not yet paid the dues for 2010 (which is nearly over). Guess we have not nagged enough, as there are so many who have not yet paid. This makes such a problem for the treasury – Let's hope that people come through with the dues soon!

Just a reminder - that Pomona dues are \$5.00 and due as of October 1 different from subordinate. Pomona dues can be sent to Sue Addison, who will get them to Pomona.

Don't forget the Tag Sale on Saturday, October 16 – our part of "Winchester Center Day". Make sure you furnish some treasures for the sale. If you don't want it...someone else may!

hope it will be better next meeting! I miss you all -

Marion